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Jennifer:

On March 14, 2016, we submitted a bid "Metra Bid No.36018" for Industrial Hygiene and
Environmental Compliance Sample Analysis.  The bid proposal was due on March 15, 2016.  It has
been nearly three months since we submitted our proposal.  We have yet to receive any reply from
your office regarding the outcome of this Bid.

We are a small diversity business enterprise and we put significant amount of efforts and over-head to
bid government contract.  Under the freedom of information Act, we request Metra to provide us
appropriate information regarding the outcome of Metra Bid No. 36018.

We look forward to receiving a timely reply from your office.

Sincerely-

Surendra N. Kumar, Ph.D. 
President/CEO 
STAT Analysis Corporation 
312-733-0551
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